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NYS WIC PROGRAM
VENDOR BULLETIN
Title: Potential Federal Shutdown Impact for WIC

As of today. Congress has not enacted a Federal Budget and there is a potential of a Federal
Government shutdown. New York State wants to assure authorized vendors that a Federal Government
shutdown will not have an immediate impact on normal WIC operations in the state. Authorized WIC
vendors must continue to accept WIC benefits and can expect to be reimbursed as normal.

NYS recognizes the difficulties due to all the uncertainty of the Federal budget. As we learn more, we will
continue to share any new information.

If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency.

Thank you,

NYS WIC Program

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.

Este aviso es importante. Haga gque lo traduzcan. qE U HEd i A %I 7 T Eﬂ e SIS B v I
3To sx#Hoe cooduwedune. M oxanyicTa, NONpocHTe NepesecTH BaM OaHHY WHAopMaLMD EE-TEEEEE. ETFLIEEE.
By lathing bdo quan trong. Xin vui lang nhé ngwi chuyén ngi tai lidu nay cho qui i« . lglan 5o p e an e sl
Ovo je vaZna obavijest. Molimo da traZite da vam se prevede. ST OANT A DU DT T
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